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Fairfield County and the 33 Development Alliance are asking residents of Fairfield County to help map its future by completing a Community Technology Assessment. The survey is available at http://connectmycommunity.org/fairfield-county/ and will provide information critical to schools and businesses in identifying technology needs of its students and workforce.  Survey results will be compiled to aide the school systems and county agencies in securing technology grants, attracting new businesses and helping to ensure that residents all over the county have quick and reliable access to the internet.  “Technology is becoming increasingly critical to meeting the needs of both schools and businesses.  It’s hard to do homework when you don’t have access to Google and broadband has become just as important as water and sewer accessibility for new businesses.  The information we get from the survey benefits everyone,” Rick Szabrak, Fairfield County Economic Development Director, said. The survey takes less than 10 minutes to complete. The goal is 1,500 respondents by the end of March. Please contact Rick at rick.szabrak@fairfieldcountyohio.gov with any questions.

